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On behalf of the Donald City Council, I would like to convey full support of HB 2662 

which would commission study relating to the feasibility of extending the Westside 

Express Service commuter line to Salem.  Donald joins the other communities on this 

proposed line expansion in wanting to study the need and usefulness of this 

service.  We see many benefits of an extension of Westside Express Service, not to 

mention greater mobility options for the Donald community.   

 

The City of Donald requests that the Joint Committee on Transportation move HB 

2662 forward with a “do pass” recommendation.   

 

Sincerely, 

Eric Underwood, MPA 

City Manager 

City of Donald 

Office: 503-678-5543 


